
Friday, May 3, 2019 
  
 Our last full week has come to an end, the school year is quickly winding 
down!  We learned about what plants need in order to grow and talked about the 
life cycle of a plant this week.  We ended the week by planting our vegetable 
garden out back.  The kids were very excited about it!   

Weekly Focus 
Digraph - th 
Number - 29 
Rhyme - mail   
Focus Question - What do plants need in order to grow? 

  Next week we will be learning the 5 senses.  We will do a couple taste and 
smell tests and have some fun making different types of slime.  We will also be 
busy getting ready for open house.  We will be cleaning and compiling art and 
writing projects to have on display.   

Weekly Focus 
Digraph - ph 
Number - 30 
Rhyme - light 
Focus Question - Can you name all five senses?   
  
 Open House will be Thursday, May 9th from 5-7 p.m.  I hope you all can 
stop by and see the work we will have displayed.  This is a wonderful opportunity 
to meet new and prospective families as well!     

Enjoy your weekend! 
Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa  


